
 

 
 
 
01 October 2010 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE/PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

CANCELLATION OF CONCERT IN A GARDEN 
 
 
The Jamaica Defence Force and the Jamaica Legion regrets to announce that the annual 
Poppy Appeal, ‘Concert in a Garden’ scheduled for 03 October 2010 at Curphey Place, 
Swallowfield, Kingston 5 has been cancelled due to the recent weather conditions. 
 
The Jamaica Defence Force and the Jamaica Legion regrets this announcement, but 
urges the public to continue their support of our ex-servicemen by supporting the poppy 
drive. 
 
 

- END - 
 
 
 
CONTACT 
 
Captain Basil Jarrett                                    Lieutenant Brenetta Hunter 
Civil/Military Co-operation Officer           Civil/Military Co-operation Officer 
Telephone 926-7668/839-5627                     Telephone 926-7668  
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